@ Ann & Robert H. Lurie
Children’s Hospital of Chicago

VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

December 7, 2023

Mr. John Kniery

Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 W. Jefferson Street, 2° Floor

Springfield, IL 62761

Re:  Fee for Extending Financial Commitment Period
Project: 22-032 - Lurie Children’s Outpatient Center in Schaumburg

Dear Mr. Kniery:

Enclosed is Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children’s Hospital of Chicago’s fee for the three-month
extension of the deadline for financial commitment from December 13, 2023 to March 13, 2024
in the amount of $1,000.00 payable to the Illinois Department of Public Health for the above-
reference project.

If you have any questions, please contact me or Ralph Weber at 847-791-0830.

Sincerely,

-ﬁrm//*%w\m

Ann Sherline

Senior Associate General Counse!

Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children’s Hospital of Chicago
225 East Chicago Avenue, Box 261

Chicago, IL 60611
312-227-4312

Cc:  Ralph Weber
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